
8th  January 2024. 
 
 
Dear Parent’s/Carer’s, 
 

Year 1 Trip to Wild Discovery – Ribby Hall Village 
 

As part of this terms science topic, children from year 1 will be visiting Wild Discovery Park 
on Wednesday 7th February. 
 
Whilst at the Discovery Park, children will take part in a unique variety of activities, whilst 
learning about animals in their habitats in ‘Hot and Cold Climates’. 
 
Children must be in school on time as the mini-buses will be leaving promptly after 
registration; we will return to school at normal home time.  Uniform top half must be worn 
with some warm trousers and wellingtons.  If your child suffers from travel sickness, please 
could you send in a named envelope a tablet for the return journey, and hand to the office, 
please do not give tablets to children to hand in.   

         
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for all children. Parent’s who wish to 
provide their own packed lunch, please could you inform the office prior to the trip and 
send in a named plastic bag so all rubbish can be disposed of.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £6.00, towards the £7.00 cost of entry to the farm.  
 
Please could you return the slip and payment to school by Friday 2nd February. 
Thank you,  

 
 

Mrs. Zinna 
Year 1 Teacher 
  

 
I give permission for __________________________(Child’s name) Year 1 to visit Wild 

Discovery Park at Ribby Hall Village on Wednesday 7th February 2024. 

I enclose a donation of £6.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

Signed _______________________Contact Number ________________ 


